
69) The Committee recommends that the Department of the Solicitor General study 
the matter of CSIS and the CSE obtaining judicial authorization before using 
electromagnetic eavesdropping technology for investigative purposes.

70) The Committee recommends that the Canada Post Corporation Act be amended 
to provide that the acquisition of information by CSIS, obtained by tracing the 
names and addresses of persons with whom targets correspond, require judicial 
authorization.

71) The Committee recommends that the CSIS Act be amended to provide that SIRC 
be authorized specifically to compile and analyze warrant statistics and that 
SIRC be required to publish annually statistics containing the number of 
Canadian citizens or landed immigrants who have been affected by surveillance 
powers granted to CSIS under judicial warrants.

72) The Committee recommends that the Solicitor General, after consultation with 
the Inspector General, the Deputy Solicitor General and SIRC, provide a 
direction detailing what matters are to be included in the Director’s Annual 
Report.

73) The Committee recommends that 1) the Inspector General be obliged to consult 
with the Minister and the Deputy Minister of the Department of the Solicitor 
General and with SIRC concerning the review priorities of the office; and 2) the 
Inspector General make all decisions regarding the order of review priorities, 
which decisions shall be conclusive.

74) The Committee recommends that section 30 of the CSIS Act be amended so as 
to make it clear 1) that the primary function of the Inspector General is to 
establish that the activities of the Service are in compliance with the laws of 
Canada, ministerial directions, regulations, and operational policies and 
procedures; 2) that the purpose of the certificate is to indicate compliance or 
non- compliance by the Service; and 3) that any review conducted under this 
section be for the purpose of establishing compliance or non-compliance by the 
Service.

75) The Committee recommends that the CSIS Act be amended so as to make it 
obligatory 1) on the part of the Inspector General to forward all reports to the 
Minister; and 2) for the Solicitor General to forward all reports provided by the 
Inspector General to SIRC.

76) The Committee recommends that section 31(2) of the CSIS Act be repealed so 
that the Inspector General has a right of access to all Cabinet documents under 
the control of the Service.
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